
 Term 3       Week 5                        Monday 19 August 2019 
 
“Te Ako i te Ora”       -   “Learning through Living” 

From the  Principal’s Pen ………….. 

Where do the weeks and days go?  We arrive at school and before 
we look around, the day is over and the children are on their way 

home!  The teachers pack so much into their day  - there does not seem time in 
it to reflect on the role they play and the many interactions they have with the  
children they meet each day.  But at least the children are happy and learning 
lots. 
 
Just a note to let you know that with all the new fencing and gates starting to 
appear at school, the staff carpark is full,  and unless it is an emergency, you 
will need to park on the roads and walk in.  Thanks for your understanding in 
this matter. 
 
Cross Country 

 
Well done to all the children who took part in the training and the  
actual events  -  Juniors and Seniors.  Also, a big THANK YOU to 
the teachers, teacher aides and parents who helped with marshal-
ling and ensuring our children were able to run and be the best they 
could be. 
All the children are ‘winners’, but those who took the top 3 places in 
each year level in the senior school were: 

 
Year 3   Girls    Boys 
1st   Olivia B.   William B. 
2nd   Charlee R.   Tom H.   
3rd   Saila W.   Jayden L. 
 
Year 4 
1st   Amelia P.   Isaac B. 
2nd   Jorja S.   Ari M. 
3rd   Rebekkah N.   Emerson S. 
 
Year 5 
1st   Hannah F.   Jack M. 
2nd   Cindy J.   Damin K. 
3rd   Abby E.   Jason A. 
 
Year 6 
1st   Calia D.   Tuaine R. 
2nd   Kseniia T.   Daniel L. 
3rd   Emma S.   Nazar T. 
 
Depending on their age, some of these children will be representing our school 
this coming Tuesday at the Cluster Cross Country. 
 

 
Netball 
The Marlborough Sparks Netball team have been nominated for 
the ‘Fair Play’ Award by Birkenhead, at the Glenfield College  
netball centre.  Congratulations to you all.  We and your coach 
are very proud of you and your team spirit. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Driving into Wykeham Place 
Please take care when reversing and passing other motorists.  Parents, 
please take care—we nearly had a collision between a car and child (due to 
the fact that the child was let out of the car by a parent/adult, into the path of 
an oncoming car!)  Please only let your child out on the pavement/footpath 
side. 
To avoid the hassle of trying to get in and out of Wykeham, let’s walk in and 
leave the cars on Lingfield St., Chartwell Ave., inside Marlborough Park, or 
on Archers Rd.  There are pathways from these roads that lead straight into school and by parking in these 
areas reduces the risk of danger and congestion. 
 
 
School Uniform 
Please remember, we have a school uniform that we are proud of and expect everyone to wear the full uni-
form with pride. 
Please make sure all items are named, and then if it is mislaid, we can return it to the owner.  There is a lot 
of lost property in the hall at the moment.  Please check before Friday, as it will be washed and 
‘redistributed’ the following week. 
 
Collecting your child from school 
Please ensure you are on time to collect your child from school at 3:00pm, as after this 
time, the teachers are involved in meetings, planning and organisation for the next day. If 
you are running late, for some unforeseeable reason, please let the Office staff know, and 
we can let your child know, so they are not anxiously waiting. 
 
 
Principal’s Awards 
Eva R., for her ‘career dream’ writing.  Very detailed and precise.  Well done. 
Leona C., for her writing about Kia Kaha and Police Constable Louise. 
 
 
Have a nice week everyone. 
Sue Buckley 
‘Learning is at the heart of our journey together’ 
 
 
School Docs 
Our school policies are available for you to look at and become familiar with, on the following website: 
www.schooldocs.co.nz 

Type in our school name to get to the login page, and log in with: 

Marlborough (lower case) and the password is: primary (lower case) 

 
 

 

 

                                                                             
 
 

 Tuesday 20 August 
Photolife Individual  

Photos 
 

 Wednesday 
4 September 

Celebration of Learning 
3:00—4:00pm at school 

 
 

Board of Trustees 
Meeting @ 7:00pm in 

Boardroom 
 
 

 Wednesday 18 and 
Thursday 19  

September 
Senior School  

Production at Glenfield 
Intermediate School 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 Friday 6 December 
International Food  

Festival 
5:00pm to 7:00pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 

2019 
 

Term 3 
Monday 22 July 
To 
Friday 27 September 
 
Term 4 
Monday 14 October 
To Wednesday 18 Dec. 
 

2020 
 
TBC 


